

## OFFICE OF INDIGENIZATION



FALL **2020** 

## NEWSLETTER

Dear Students,

Greetings from JIBC's Office of Indigenization (OI). On behalf of our team, we send our respects and hope you and your relations are healthy and well during the COVID-19 pandemic.

Traditionally, Autumn is a season of harvest, and in the spirit of sharing our bounty, we want to offer Students the fruits of our labor this past season and share the good work happening in our local communities to support the success of Indigenous Peoples and communities.

In this issue, we will share highlights from JIBC's observation of Orange Shirt Day and the National Day of Action for Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls and resources and culturally relevant information that we hope supports you to thrive in your educational and life endeavors. To access education resources recently made available, please visit the OI's Activities and Events webpage at:https://www.jibc.ca/of\_ce-indigenization/indigenous-activities-and-events



Trilogy Mural Installation at New Westminster Campus, Coast Salish Territories
Left to right: Jason La Rochelle (Director, Office of Indigenization) Sharifah Marsden (Artist),
Elder Phillip Gladue, Heather Simpson (Coordinator, Office of Indigenization), Kara Weintraub
(Administrative Support, Office of Indigenization)

## **DID YOU KNOW?**

ORANGE SHIRT DAY AT JIBC  September 30 marks the annual observation of Orange Shirt Day, an occasion that, by wearing an orange shirt, acknowledges the legacy of the Indian residential school system in Canada and honors